
NHS South Tees SALT Service Websites 

 

As South Tees NHS are currently not able to offer direct face to 

face intervention with their children at this time, they have set up a 

facebook page which they are directing their families to. It is called 

"South Tees NHS Children and Young People's SALT service". 

 

They are being very brave!! and uploading video advice clips as well as 

linking into other helpful sites. You can also find these video clips on 

their YouTube channel at "South Tees SALT Service Children and 

Young People" 

 

They also have a Twitter account and can be found at 

"@SouthTeesSALT" 
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